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Where to Send Support 
Baptist International Missions Inc. 
PO Box 9 Harrison TN, 37341 
Missionary Number 1632

Sending Church 
Way of the Cross Baptist Church 

1640 Mt. Carmel Road  
McDonough Ga, 30253

Contact Info 
770-658-4561 

thebradleystonyc@gmail.com 
www.thebradleys2nyc.com

Dear Praying Partner, 
   “O magnify the LORD with me, and let us exalt his name together.” (Psalms 34:3) Its just amazing that we get to 
serve the Almighty King!  I cannot stop sharing just how incredible my God is and how he provides for his people.  Thank 
you so much for praying for us during the Christmas season.  The Lord allowed us to minister to the sweet folks of Eastern 
Shore Baptist Church on Christmas eve.  I ask you all to continue to pray for these dear friends as they seek the Lords 
wisdom and guidance on finding their next Pastor.  You also prayed for our travels to Georgia for Christmas, and we 
are again so thankful for those prayers.  We left the Church in Maryland just after 1pm on Christmas eve and made it to 
our families house just after midnight on Christmas day!  Our children were able to wake and enjoy the morning with their 
Nana and PawPaw for the first time since we started deputation.  It did wonders for me and my family to be able to enjoy 
our family for a few days.  We also had the privilege of spending time with our sending Church in McDonough.  Our 
sending church has been blessed with the ability to add a much needed  fellowship hall, and I was able to use some of 
my past experience to help with cameras and the alarm.  I also was blessed with the ability to preach at our sending 
church.  While we were there two dear saints of God drew their last breaths on this side of eternity and took their next 
breaths with our Savior.  Our prayers go out to the Ford family and the Oliver families.  I’m thankful for what each of these 
two meant to me and our family.  I also was blessed to be able to be with Philadelphia Baptist Church in Forsyth Ga.  

Where my dear friend Josh Hale pastors.  He and sister Amanda his wife took such 
good care of us and we sure enjoyed staying in their home.  God is doing great 
things there at Philadelphia Baptist.  Please pray for them as they seek to do 
the Lords Will.   
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to 
New York City

The Bradleys Happening’s
  Pastors and Praying Partners, thank you so much for your prayers!!  The Lord 
has heard you and he has blessed in a mighty way!  Earlier this year we were 
simply blown away at the generosity of a family that followed the Lords leading to 
buy us 15 passenger van for our bus ministry in NYC.  A couple of days after 
Christmas my pastor received a text just checking on the status of the van.  We 
did a google search for a van and to our surprise the incredibly hard to find van 

was sitting at a dealership just a few miles away.  So we went and test drove it and it is perfect.  We let the family know we 
found it, and they wrote a check for $74,000 and provided with the stroke of pen, the means for us to bring people from 
all over the city to the church.  I am so humbled and incredibly grateful for this families generosity and willingness to 
obey Gods leading. To God Be the Glory!! I have been asking you all to pray with us about our housing when we get to 
the city.  We know that you all have been so faithful in this prayer request, and wanted to share with you the incredible 
way that God has answered.  The Anwar family at GLBC in Jamaica bought a 
house this last year and they have a basement apartment that they have agreed to 
rent to us at an incredible rate.  We are so excited that the Lord has provided our 
home in the City.  Will you now pray with us that God will provide the 
remainder of our support quickly so that this incredible opportunity is still 
available when we get here?  We have reached right at 74% of our needed 
support and are seeking the Lords blessing to move into the city ASAP.  Would 
you all pray with us about our start date for Way of the Cross Baptist Church 
in Fresh Meadows NY?  We desire to have our first service on Easter Sunday of 
2025. 
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